                                                                                                                              E-MAIL

May 20, 2011

Ontario Energy Board, 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Young Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli

                 Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: EB-2011 – 0076

       EB-2011 – 0077

       EB-2011 – 0078

Please accept this letter as request by the Stanley Bayfield Landowners Group (SBLG) to be granted intervenor status in the forthcoming hearings.
The SBLG has direct interest in the above applications and therefore will be affected by the proceedings and outcomes.

The SBLG does not have preference with respect to an oral or written hearing.

The SBLG does ask to reserve the right to seek cost relief/award.

All communications, pre-filed material and other material in reference to the above applications should be forwarded to the following:

Marni Van Aaken

C/O Stanley Bayfield Landowners Group

37869 Mill Rd. 

R.R. 1

Bayfield, ON  N0M 1G0

Tel: 519-565-5218

Email: vanaaken@tcc.on.ca
Any question in regards to this request, please contact me at number above.
Sincerely

Marni Van Aaken

Stanley Bayfield Landowners Group

Cc:  
 Tribute Resources  Inc.


309 – D Commissioners Rd West London, ON  N6J 1Y4

            Attention: Bill Blake, Vice President – Operations

             wblake@tributeresources.com
             cbutler@tributeresources.com

            Giffen and Partners

             465 Waterloo Street, London, ON  N6B 1Z4

             Attention: Mr. C.A. Lewis, Counsel for the Applicants
             lewis@giggens.com
             Petroleum Resources Centre

             Ministry of Natural Resources, 659 Exeter Road, London, ON N6E 1L3

             Attention: Dan Elliott – Manager

             Ontario Energy Board

             Kristen Walli

             Board Secretary

             boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

            Stanley Bayfield Landowners Group Members

